T S GO

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Fehruary 26, 1959

Mr, Glenn G. Neill
Neville G, Penrose, Inc.
Box 988

Eunice, New Mexico

Dear Mr, Neill:

We are again requesting that you file Form C-103
on the recompletion of your Hinton No. 4 in Unit I
of Section 12, T-22-5, R~-37-E from the Paddock to the

Blinebry Pool.

Our records indicate that this information was
requested by letter dated January 23, 1957, and again
June 10, 1958. We shall appreciate your giving this
matter your early attention.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R, F. Montgomery
Proration Manager



